Preschool

The first month of school is complete! We have successfully made it through the month of September. Over the last month we focused on learning more about ourselves. We talked about our favorite things such as: colors, foods, toys, games, weekend activities, ect. We have learned and shared about our families and animals throughout the month. We focused on learning and practicing writing our names either tracing it or writing it on our own. Our virtue this month was all about Kindness. We discussed, acted, and read about Kindness. We focused on what we can do at home and with our friends to be kind.

Our theme during October is going to be Fall Harvest. Each week, we'll be having a learning focus on parts of Fall Harvest. We'll be looking further in apples, farmers Market, harvesting, and pumpkins. We'll be learning about, we'll also be focusing on our virtue of the month perseverance. We're going to be focusing on how we can do hard things and always try on our own before asking for help. This is a great time to work on self-help skills during meal times, bathroom time, and new skills in activities/play. Continue to encourage children to do something on their own first before asking for help such as: putting on clothes/shoes by themselves, making a castle that keeps tipping over, writing/finding their name on their own, etc. With a little bit of encouragement from adults, children are able to do tasks and continue practicing. It's important to ensure that you give your children enough time to be able to work through these hurdles and having patience with them as they are learning and practicing.

Birthdays: We will be celebrating Bennett's Birthday this month!

Reminders: Please check and update extra clothing in your child's cubby, as well as, bringing in hats, mittens, and coats. (Please be sure to have boots and snow pants ready for when we have the first snow fall or temperatures drop low)

We love having you in our class!

- Mariatu, Hannah, Karin, Kassidy & Kayla









